
Second Mt. Olive Baptist Church 
      August 28, 2016             secondmountolive.com 
 Pastor Adam Cissell            (812)486-7547 cell 

 

Sunday School                                     9:30 a.m. 

Morning Worship                                10:30 a.m. 

Time for Praises, Requests, & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Hymn  

Offering  

Children’s Message 

Special Music 

Message: From the eyes of a Christian Observer 

Time of Response 

 

Happy Birthday to: 
August 28- Ann Edwards 

September 1- Christi Kluesner  

September 3- Mike Malone  

 

Happy Anniversary to: 
August 28- Byron & Sandy Overton 

 

Remember tonight the Fellowship Dinner and Night of 

Worship next Sunday evening!  Dinner at 6 bring a dish to 

share if you are able and have fun!  The Night of Worship 

will be upstairs beginning at 7pm.   

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with the Grocery Give 

Away!  See Barb to donate or help! 

COMING WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES: 
Tonight – Fellowship Dinner          6:00pm 

Tonight - Night of Worship     7:00pm 

Wednesday – Bible Study      6:30pm    

 

Monday: 7:30 am Breakfast with Adam 

Tuesday: 7:00pm NA meeting 

Wednesday: 6:30pm Bible Study 

 

The Nursery/Cry Room is open each Sunday Morning during 

the Worship Service for children up to age 2 and a half.  Today 

the Nursery volunteer is Missi Cissell and next week it is 

Loretta Osmon . The Pre-school volunteers today are Kathy 

Malone and next week it will be Family Service. Children’s 

Church is available for grades K thru 2!    

Ladies mark your calendars for the AB Women’s Ministry 

Fall Conference being held here on Monday October 10
th
.  

Our Church is hosting the Union association so we will 

need volunteers to help provide a meal.  It begins at 5:30pn 

and ends around 7:00pm.  We will send around a signup 

sheet closer to the date.  The guest speaker is Chris 

Marziale with International Ministries.  

 

Remember ladies Mary Martha starts again September 15
th
.  

We had started a Bible study program. If you are new to the 

ladies meeting and want to join the study please let Carol 

Kryder know so we can order you a book.  

 

Please see the flyer for the fund raiser to support the 

Christian Womens Conference.  The fund raiser is 

September 3
rd

 from 10-1 at the Odon Locker!  

 
 


